
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC | 27th March 2015 

Holiday Club! 
What fun we have had at afterschool care this fortnight. The 
gardening club has really taken off with most children showing 
interest in watching our seeds sprout and grow.  

In two weeks we have been surprised at how quickly the seeds have 
sprouted. The wheat grass has grown a surprising 17 cm, the broad 
beans are not far behind and then there are the sunflowers which are 
quickly catching up and are sure to over-take with expected heights 
of 12 meters! Our next step is to transplant the seedlings into their 
own pots. We welcome any donations of spare pots you may find 
around the garden at home.  

This week we have begun Easter arts and crafts. Children have been 
decorating Easter eggs with bright colours and of course glitter! The 
room is really taking on a holiday theme and some children have 
started crafting their hats for the Easter Hat Parade. 

There have been many smiles as children hopped into spirit when 
crafting their bunny ears. We plan to wear the bunny ears during the 
Easter treasure hunts programmed for the last week of Term. It’s 
hard to believe that the term 1 is nearly over. The team at Camp 
Australia have had a blast getting to know everyone this term and we 
wish you all a safe, wonderful Easter and relaxing holidays.   

Remember we are here for any last minute holiday care. Bookings 
are now open for the Autumn Holiday Club so feel free to enquire and 
book your places for the fun filled autumn program “Holiday Heroes”. 
Some holiday activities include an excursion to SciTech and the 
cinemas to see “HOME”, also there are plenty more “Hero” themed 
club based activities, the information for this can be found by asking 
the coordinator, calling customer service or going on line. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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